
   
  
 
 
 
February 28, 2007 
 
 
Dear Ms. Alina Nuñez, 
 
 
On behalf of the Miami VA Medical Center Employee Wellness & Patient Health 
Education Programs, I would like to thank you for presenting the Power of Positive 
Thinking to our employees. The alternative health material was welcomed by both 
medical and administrative staff equally. Staff evaluations covered the enthusiasm of the 
presenter, the importance of the topic to workplace morale and productivity, and bringing 
the presenter back. I welcome the opportunity to work with you in future employee 
wellness & patient education events.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lourdes Martinez-Cox 
Patient Education & Employee Wellness Coordinator 
Miami VA Healthcare System 
1201 NW 16 St. 
Miami FL 33125 
305-575-7000 ext. 3775 
Room A-901 
Lourdes.Martinez-Cox@va.gov 
 
 
 


